
 
 

 
From: Bob Clinton [mailto:bclinton@cavellmertz.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 2:46 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Lauren Lynch Flick; John Hane 
Subject: Response to WHDN-LD STA Query 
 
Mr. Habib: 
 
I am copying this e-mail to Lauren Lynch Flick and John Hane of Pillsbury Law as they 
are legal counsel for Gunter Marksteiner. 
 
This is in response to your query regarding the Engineering STA (BSTA-20090528AMJ) 
which was filed on behalf of Guenter Marksteiner for WHDN-LD.  The requested text is 
below: 
 
The proposed WHDN-LD antenna will be mounted above the rooftop of an existing 
building. The use of existing transmitting locations has been characterized as being 
environmentally preferable by the Commission, according to Note 1 of §1.1306 of the 
FCC Rules. Since the antenna structure will extend only 4.6 meters above the top of the 
rooftop, notification to the FAA is not required and no change in structure marking and 
lighting requirements is anticipated. Therefore, it is believed that this application may be 
categorically excluded from environmental processing pursuant to §1.1306 of the 
Commission’s rules. 
 
The full engineering text and exhibits for the proposed facility are associated with file 
number BDISDTL-20090313AAF and includes discussion on allocation and 
environmental issues.  Please let me know if you have any additional questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bob Clinton 
--  
Robert J. Clinton  
bclinton@CavellMertz.com  

7839 Ashton Avenue 
Manassas, Virginia 
20109-2883  
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